
Name of consultation: Badcaul Primary School and Nursery  

 

Your comments: The aging demographic of the catchment area will be unstoppable if Badcaul 
Primary School closes. The only way to attract young families to the area and to keep this 
wonderful crofting community alive, is to keep the school open. All children deserve equal 
opportunity to education regardless of where they live. The current practice of transporting 
children to Ullapool daily is adding a gruelling two hours, especially in winter, to their school 
day. This is surely detrimental to their wellbeing and education, especially for the younger 
children.  
 
Myself, my siblings, my cousin, my father and aunt all attended Badcaul Primary School. My 
grandmother, her father and his father have all lived in the Little Loch Broom area, and likely 
more generations before.  
 
Little by little traditional Highland culture and lifestyles is being destroyed. Closure of Badcaul 
Primary School will be the end of a community that has endured through the centuries, 
generation after generation.  

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Former pupil 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Ms Neilian  Campbell  

 

Address:  
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65, Ferry Brae, North Kessock, IV1 
3YH 
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